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April 6, 1979

Office of Nuclear Energy
Energy Department
Washington, D.C. 20585

Dear Sirs:

Will this recent accident at Three Idile
Island in Penn. Undoubtedly your office

will be or have conducted an investigation.
.

.

I would like to know if I could possibly

get a copy of the report once it becomes

available? I would greatly appreciate it

if you could do this/

Thank you,

N . buy hn
I.~x Kerry Kimble
420 Gilmer f/30
Killeen, TX

76541
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